

Dear Washington Irving Elementary School Families,

We are so excited to be returning to photograph your child again this year!

With our boutique approach to school photography, our primary goal is to photograph your child's unique personality and to offer you a quality experience and a professional finished product. Our team is highly trained and experienced in working with children. We understand how each stage of your child's development is so special and we strive to capture who they are at this moment.

Due to the Covid-19 circumstances, we will be taking extra precautions to ensure the safety of your child. Our photographers are fully vaccinated and will wear masks at all times. We will be photographing your child outdoors so that they can remove their mask to show their smile! We strive to keep safety a number one priority when coming into your child's school.

Below is some information about Picture Day and the process:

- + We will photograph your child both individually and with their sibling if they attend the same school.
- + Bright and bold colors photograph best. Avoid white, black, logos and big patterns.
- Our secure online ordering system offers many flexible options and shipping directly to your home!
- + Look out for a paper sheet in your child's backpack with your gallery access information
- + Packages start at \$15 this year! A la carte prints start at \$10. Free shipping will be available within the ordering window on orders over \$30.
- + We offer two packages with unlimited poses and digital downloads! Great for siblings.
- + Full digital gallery options are available. The code **SIBLING50** can be used for \$50 off two full digital galleries.
- + Magnets and keychains are also available!

Please visit our new website: www.norsymphotography.com and don't hesitate to contact us anytime at info@norsymphotography.com.

Kind Regards,

Tiia Norsym, photographer/owner



GRADES K,1,2 Tuesday October 26
GRADES 3,4,5 Wednesday October 27

SIBLING PICTURES are on the youngest child's scheduled Picture Day

If you have siblings that attend Irving and would like for them to have their picture taken together please fill out the information below

(IRVING STUDENTS ONLY)

Return to the school by Friday October 22.

tudent's Name
eacher
tudent's Name
eacher

PICTURE DAY IS COMING!

OCTOBER 26 & 27, 2021

.

REAL EXPRESSIONS + MULTIPLE POSES + ONLINE ORDERING



NORSYM PHOTOGRAPHY